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Quality four-bed
family homes are
difficult to find
By Gill Oliver
gill.oliver@nqo.com

QUALITY four-bedroom family
homes in north and central
Oxford are scarce, so
competition tends to be fierce.
A 1930s-style detached home
in north central Oxford has
been refurbished and extended.
The house is in a corner plot
in Lovelace Road and as a
result, has larger than average
outside space.
The property has four
bedrooms and four bathrooms,
including one en-suite and two
reception rooms.
There is a large open-plan
kitchen has a dining area with
plenty of room for a table plus
doors to the garden.
Outside there is a decking

area, garage and driveway with
space for parking up to three
cars.
The house, which has flexible
accommodation, has easy
access to Cutteslowe Park, the
ring road and soon to be open
Oxford Parkway rail station for
commuting.
It is available to let,
unfurnished, from the end of
the month through Finders
Keepers at £1,795 per month.
The second family-sized
property is a four-bedroom
period house in Western Road,
Grandpont, which has plenty of
period features including bay
window, feature fireplaces and
high ceilings.
The property has spacious
bedrooms, two bathrooms, one
with a walk-in shower and the
other with a bath.

In the kitchen/dining room
there is an Aga and plenty of
room for a large kitchen table.
There is a landscaped garden at
the back which agents say is
designed to be lowmaintenance.
The property’s location puts it
just a short walk from the city
centre, Oxford rail station and
Christ Church Meadow. The
house is available to let through
Finders Keepers at £2,000 per
month.

Need a new home what are you waiting for?
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We are just a step away............

Lovelace Road, £1,795 per month
Finders Keepers, 01865 311011
finders.co.uk
Western Road, £2,000 per month
Finders Keepers, 01865 297999
finders.co.uk

oxfordtimes.co.uk/homes

